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THE 41ST SESSION OF THE UNIVERSAL PERIODIC REVIEW (UPR), UNITED REPUBLIC OF TANZANIA’S STATEMENT ON POLAND, 
15 NOVEMBER 2022

Thank you, Mr. Vice President,

The United Republic of Tanzania welcomes the delegation of Poland. 
We welcome the developments achieved since the previous Universal Periodic Review. 
We commend the measures taken to improve the family life such as developing institutions to provide care for children. We also acknowledge the steps taken to fight against human trafficking.  
In the spirit of constructive engagement, we recommend Poland to continue taking measures to address homelessness; and to continue to strengthen the justice system.
The United Republic of Tanzania wishes the delegation of Poland a successful Review session.

I thank you.
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